

Date: 13 April 2017

United Nations Global Compact Two United Nations Plaza New York, NY 10017 USA

**UN Global Compact Communication on Progress** 

**Grace Letter** 

Dear Sir/Madam,

Trent Limited is due to Communicate on Progress on 13 April 2017. Unfortunately, due to changes in reporting cycles, our Annual Report, where we communicate on progress in implementing our commitment to the UN Global Compact, is due to be published in May 2017.

We kindly ask for permission to postpone our Global Compact Communication on Progress for 2017 until then.

We appreciate the consideration given to our request, and we greatly value our continued support to the UN Global Compact.

Yours faithfully

Sanjay Rastogi

Head-Corporate HR

Trent Limited